Things to remember when coming to the Family Service at Holy Trinity.

As with all places you go nowadays there are a few things to remember when coming to the Family Service at Holy Trinity.

· You need to book in order to come. With the current social distancing regulations we can only fit seven families into the church. To book to come to the service please contact Steven and Jenny on 01249 819097, or email stevenjenny.colby@gmail.com. The spaces will be allocated as people book in.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Do wait at the door when you arrive to be shown to your pew. If there is a queue please queue bearing in mind social distancing rules.
· There will be hand sanitiser for you to use by the door.
· You will be allocated a pew for your family/household. Please try to stay in that pew during the service.
· The adults will need to wear a mask during the service.
· You cannot sing during the service, but we will have a group singing some songs for us all to listen to.
· We will put out the busy bags in the pews for you to use.
· If your children have a musical instrument they want to use during the songs instead of singing please do bring it along.
· At the end of the service please wait in your pew until it is your turn to leave. Just leave the busy bags in the pew and they will be tidied away later.
· Sadly we cannot have refreshments after the service.
· In case you are wondering, yes the toilet will be available!
· We will need to keep a record of who comes, a phone number is sufficient.

If you have any questions at all then please do contact Steven or Jenny on 01249 819097 or email stevenjenny.colby@gmail.com.
